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June 20, 2008

TerriA. Lorenzon,Director
EnvironmentalQualityCouncil

Environmental Quality Council
112 West 25thStreet
Herschler Building, Room 1714
Cheyenne, WY 82002

Attention: Sand Creek Rare and Uncommon Docket #07-1102

Dear EQC:

I urge you to support Rare and Uncommon designation of the Sand Creek. Though I no
longer live in Wyoming, I spent a lot of time in the Sand Creek area when I was there. It
is a very beautiful area with important qualities that need to be protected.

Thank you for your consideration of this designation.

Sincerely,

~'-~
619 S. 30th Street
Lincoln, NE 68510


